
Tuxedo Historical Society to present
“The Sterling Forest Gardens Story”

At 3 pm on Sunday, April 30, the Tuxedo Historical Society will host a presentation at
its 7 Hospital Road location in Tuxedo, tracing the life cycle of Sterling Forest Gardens,
a world-renowned attraction during its heyday some 50 years ago.

The  program will  be presented by  Town Historian George  Langberg,  who not  only
experienced the Gardens as a visitor in its early years, but later worked there and helped
design some of its features. His direct personal experience brings a unique perspective to
the  Gardens'  story,  which  will  be  a  "trip  down  Memory  Lane"  for  long-time  area
residents  and an informative  piece  of  local  history for  more  recent  arrivals.  Due to
limited seating, reservations are highly recommended. Email tuxedohistory@gmail.com
or phone 845-351-2926.


